PIMS Postdoctoral Fellowships at the University of Lethbridge

The Department of Mathematics and Computer Science at the University of
Lethbridge invites applications for candidates to be considered for PIMS-sponsored
postdoctoral fellowships for the year 2015-2016.

In order to be nominated for PIMS postdoctoral fellowships, it is necessary for the
applicant to be sponsored by a faculty member. The area of strengths of the
department include number theory, combinatorics, Lie algebra, and optimization.

Candidates must be able to complete their Ph.D. program by December 31, 2015.

Applicants must provide
e acurriculum vitae
e aresearch proposal
o three letters of recommendation

A complete application may be sent by mail, fax, but preferably as an attachment to
email, to:

Barb Hodgson, Admin Support

Department of Mathematics and Computer Science
University of Lethbridge

4401 University Drive West

Lethbridge, AB, TIK3M4 Canada

Email: hodgsonb@uleth.ca

Fax: (403) 317-2882

The applications must be received no later than 4:30 pm on November 20, 2014
(mountain daylight time).
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